From:

To:

Manston Airport

Subject: Objection for the reintroduction of Manston Airport

Date: 03 December 2021 12:52:32

Dear Sir / Madam,

Although a relatively new home owner in Ramsgate, I have had family and parents living here for the last 20 years or so.

I would like to express whole heartedly my dismay at the thought of Manston once again becoming an airport. Ramsgate has become a desirable town to live in, house prices are growing rapidly, empty shops are beginning to (slowly) be filled, tourism is booming, great properties are being funded and built (think Burberry Homes on main sands).

With so much needed focus on the environment, the thought of an airport beggars belief. It reads as a ludicrous idea.

To fly planes over a small town is terrible idea, use the existing runways that have capacity already instead of wasting money and blighting our growing, flourishing town and home.